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4-H YOUTH DEVELOPMENT NEWSLETTER 

  Announcements 

Cooperative Extension Service 

Boone County 

6028 Camp Ernst Rd 

P.O. Box 876 

Burlington, KY 41005-0876 

(859) 586-6101 

Fax: (859) 586-6107 

boone.ca.uky.edu 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, CALL THE EXTENSION OFFICE AT 586-6101.        
 

          
   

  STEVE CONRAD                    CATHY FELLOWS                   RUSTY WOLF                                               
 sconrad@uky.edu      cathy.fellows@uky.edu     Rusty.Wolf@uky.edu  

 
BOONE COUNTY 4-H YOUTH DEVELOPMENT EDUCATION AGENTS 

   4-H Camp News 

 

BOONE CO. 4-H ENROLLMENT 
DEADLINES 

May 1, 2024: Eligible for Summer Project Classes 
and Fair participation and Fair passes 

2024 BOONE CO. 4-H CAMP 
Registration is now open for our 2024 4-H Camp 
the week of May 27-31, 2024.  Cost is $130.00 for 
Boone Co. 4-H members and $300.00 for non-
members.  Campers must be between the ages of 
9-14 by camp to attend.  Paperwork may be 
obtained at our office or downloaded at our 
website.  Please get with Steve at 
sconrad@uky.edu with any questions. 

COUNTY NEWSLETTERS ANNUAL INCLUSION 
CIVIL RIGHTS ACT-COMPLIANT STATEMENT 

 The Martin-Gatton College of Agriculture, Food and 
Environment is an Equal Opportunity Organization with respect 
to education and employment and authorization to provide 
research, education information and other services only to 
individuals and institutions that function without regard to 
economic or social status and will not discriminate on the basis 
of race, color, ethnic origin, national origin, creed, religion, 
political belief, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender 
expression, pregnancy, marital status, genetic information, age, 
veteran status, physical or mental disability or reprisal or 
retaliation for prior civil rights activity. Reasonable 
accommodation of disability may be available with prior notice. 
Program information may be made available in languages other 
than English. Inquiries regarding compliance with Title VI and 
Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, Title IX of the 
Educational Amendments, Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act 
and other related matter should be directed to Equal 
Opportunity Office, Martin-Gatton College of Agriculture, Food 
and Environment, University of Kentucky, Room S-105, 
Agriculture Science Building, North Lexington, Kentucky 40546, 
the UK Office of Institutional Equity and Equal Opportunity, 13 
Main Building, University of Kentucky, Lexington, KY 40506-
0032 or US Department of Agriculture, Office of the Assistant 
Secretary for Civil Rights, 1400 Independence Avenue, SW, 
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410. 
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page 2 

 

PAWS AND CLAWS CAT CLUB 
The cat club will meet on January 24 to learn about 
similarities and differences between wild and 
domestic cats. 

ALL-AROUNDERS HORSE CLUB 
The 4-H All Rounders Horse Club will be having 
their next meeting on Saturday January 13th 
10am-noon in the Enrichment center. We will be 
discussing parts of horse tack and ways to clean 
different types of tack. This meeting will also be a 
way for kids to get 2 education hrs. Please plan to 
bring a pice of tack to clean if you have it, if you 
don’t no worries there will still be plenty of ways to 
learn and get involved!   
You do not need to own a horse to come to club 
meetings. Just a willingness to learn about horses. 

The Mandatory Livestock Meeting for all Market, 
Breeding and Country Ham Participants will be 
Thursday, January 11, 2024, running from 6-8pm. 
At the Boone County Extension Enrichment Center 
Lower Level 
NO educational hours given for this meeting. 

LIVESTOCK CLUB  
The Livestock Club was full of Christmas cheer at 
the December meeting.   
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“Lil Buds Cloverbuds will meet on January 16, 
from 5:30-6:30, in the upper level of the 
Enrichment Center. Call 859-596-6101 to register 
for the class. 

YOUNG GUNS 
The Young Guns Drill Team has been very 
busy!   We just returned from Massachusetts after 
performing all three nights in Fantasia at Equine 
Affaire!   We had lots of fun riding at the 
Williamstown Christmas Parade and in the Silver 
Spurs Drill Competition.   If you want an exciting 
experience riding your horse give Joyce a call at 
859-630-4566 for more info! 
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Any 4-Her interested in submitting ideas or pictures 
to go onto a 4-H mural we will be painting on the  
4-H drink booth at the Boone County 
Fairgrounds can email submissions to 
bc4hartphotoclub@gmail.com by January 30th.  

mailto:bc4hartphotoclub@gmail.com

